
 

 
 

 
October 2016 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Year 13 Mock IB Examinations ~ Study Leave 

 

As you may be aware, the Year 13 IB mock examinations will take place 

from Wednesday 7th December to Tuesday 20th December 2016.  

Students have been given their examination timetables and will only 

have to attend the relevant examinations during this period.  

Registers will be taken in the examination rooms.  Any 

amendments/details relating to a particular day’s examinations will be 

displayed in the Canteen on that day.  Students should check this 

board as they enter the school. 

 

In cases of serious illness, will you please notify the exams office on 

020 8298 2340 in advance of examinations; please note that we are 

prepared to accept all “walking wounded” in the examination rooms. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

K J Brown 

IB Co-ordinator 

 


